
CHANCE PADGHAM
FOR STUDENT REPRESENTATIVE

VOTE OCT 16-18 TAKE A CHANCE



I understand the responsibility of representing
you, but through my professional, personal and
academic experiences, I am confident I can
deliver results. I am determined to be the voice
for you on the board, so take a chance and cast
your vote via email this October!

Hi everyone! My name is Chance Padgham, and
I am a second-year student studying Political
Science and Criminal Justice. I am thrilled to
announce my candidacy for Student
Representative here at UFV SUS, and I am
excited to share with you why I am confident
that I would be the right person for the job. 

I’ve studied and been a member of our school
community for the past two years. During that
time, I have familiarized myself with the school,
but I have also heard from fellow students
about changes that could be made to improve
their experience. 

As your Student Representative, your voice will
be heard, whether it be improved campus
facilities, better extracurricular activities, or
student support; I will ensure that your best
interests are in mind when considering new
policies. 

Candidate
Statement


